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29/01/2021  16:09:472021/0263/T COMMNT Jan Brooker Comment of behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory committee.

There have been a number of recent applications for works to trees in the cemetery.

We support the International Competition for a Master Plan. And it seems a comprehensive assessment of the 

state of the trees is needed as evidence prior to the Competition to establish for competitors which trees 

should be incorporated in their proposals, as well as any extra trees if there are gaps where trees have 

recently been felled.
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